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Tuesday 24 May 2024 

 

 

Dear families,  

School Disco for Explorers, Trailblazers & PfA phases – Thursday 13 June 2024  

Your child is invited to attend a disco which will take place within Ravenshall School on 
Thursday 13 June. The event is called ‘A Night Under the Stars’. The dress code is sparkles 
and prom style!  

A small charge of £2.00 per pupil can be made payable on ParentPay, proceeds will go to 
Friends of Ravenshall. Physical tickets will not be issued but payment will generate a list, 
enabling entry on the night. 

The disco will begin at 6:00pm and children need to be collected from school at 7:30pm 
prompt.   

Pupils may bring spending money on the evening for a tuck shop that will sell refreshments 
and fidget toys. We are suggesting a maximum of £5.00 spending money to bring as there 
will be a tuck-shop where your child can purchase various refreshments such as drinks and 
sweets and also fidget toys. 

Please complete the attached form: https://forms.office.com/e/Ca0Xem89wh  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Yours sincerely,  

S Pryor  

Mrs Susan Pryor  

Friends of Ravenshall  
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